GOLDSBORO GOLF COURSE

NEWSLETTER

MARCH 2021

A MESSAGE FROM THE GOLF DIRECTOR



DEAR MEMBERS,

SPRING IS ALMOST IN THE AIR. WHAT A TOUGH FEBRUARY WITH ALL THE RAINY WEATHER. I KNOW THE GOLFERS ARE CHOMPING AT THE BIT TO GET BACK OUT ON THE COURSE, MANY OF THEM HAVE BEEN KEEPING BUSY AND IN SHAPE PLAYING PICKLEBALL THE PAST COUPLE OF MONTHS. HOPEFULLY THEY WON'T PUT THEIR PADDLES AWAY AND WILL CONTINUE TO ENJOY PICKLEBALL THROUGHOUT THE YEAR.

THE BUBBLE HAS PICKED UP SOME TRACTION AND WE WOULD LOVE TO SEE THAT CONTINUE. WITH DAYLIGHT SAVINGS CREEPING UP, THE COURSE HOURS WILL BE CHANGING SLIGHTLY. BEGINNING MARCH 15TH, THE PRO SHOP WILL BE OPEN DAILY FROM 7 AM - 6:30 PM.

FROM THE SUPER

THE GREENS ARE COMING OUT OF THE WINTER IN GOOD SHAPE. WE DO HAVE SOME WEAK SPOTS HERE AND THERE BUT WITH SOME TOPDRESSING AND FERTILIZER, THEY'LL BE GOOD TO GO. THE LARGER AREAS WILL BE SODDED OVER, SO WE HOPE TO HAVE NO WASHED OUT AREAS ON ANY OF THE GREENS. WE WILL START OUR YEARLY MAINTENANCE PROGRAM TO ENSURE THE BEST PLAYING SURFACE POSSIBLE FOR EVERYONE. WE ARE STILL PLANNING ON GETTING SOME WINTER PROJECTS DONE THIS MONTH, SO PLEASE BE PATIENT WITH US IF WE ARE OUT THERE WORKING IN YOUR WAY. PLEASE REMEMBER TO FOLLOW ALL CART PATH RULINGS! WE HAVE HAD A LOT OF DAMAGE THIS WINTER BECAUSE OF ALL THE CART TRAFFIC. ALSO REMEMBER TO FIX THOSE BALL MARKS AND DIVOTS! HELP US PROTECT YOUR GOLF COURSE!

SEE YOU ON THE COURSE!

UPCOMING EVENTS

SHOOT THE BULL EVERY THURSDAY

LADIES DAY

3RD WEDNESDAY OF EACH MONTH

JUNIOR GOLF ACADEMY
BEGINNING MARCH 31ST

OBIE AGBASI
DIRECTOR OF GOLF

DOUG ANDERSON COURSE SUPERINTENDENT

FELICIA BROWN
PARKS & RECREATION DIRECTOR



GOLDSBORO GOLF COURSE

1501 S. SLOCUMB STREET, GOLDSBORO, NC 27530

919-735-0411 | WWW.GOLDSBOROGOLF.COM

GOLDSBORO GOLF COURSE IS OWNED BY THE CITY OF GOLDSBORO, AND OPERATED BY THE PARKS & RECREATION DEPARTMENT.